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This document contains important information about the sub-fund in which you are invested. If you are in
any doubt as to the action you should take, you should immediately consult your stockbroker, bank
manager, solicitor, accountant or financial adviser.

Dear Shareholder,

We, the board of directors of the Company (the "Board”), are writing to inform you of a forthcoming change to HSBC
Global Investment Funds — Frontier Markets (the “Sub-Fund”), in which you own shares.

Change in Investment Objective
The Change

The list of Frontier Markets in the Glossary of the Prospectus has been expanded to include the following countries:
Chile, Czechia, Greece, Hungary, Malaysia, Mexico, Poland, The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, South Africa, Thailand, and
Tarkiye.

Effective Date

The above change will take effect on the date of the next visa-stamped Prospectus. This is expected to be published on
or around 30 September 2024.

Impact on Shareholders

The Board would like to assure Shareholders that the Sub-Fund’s investment objectives and/or the way it is managed
and/or its risk rating will not change. There will be no change to the charges and expenses relating to the Sub-Fund
following this change.

Actions to be taken
The change detailed above is sent to you for your information only.

The latest prospectus, Key Information Document and/or Key Investor Information Document are available in the Fund
Centre at www.assetmanagement.hsbc.com/fundinfo or from the registered address of the Company.

Please take a moment to review the above information. If you still have questions, please contact your
local agent or HSBC Asset Management office.

For and on behalf of the Board of HSBC Global Investment Funds
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